
 

 

Comfort Quilts: 
Chris Burgio 
 Jackie Walsh 

Raffle Quilt (2013): 
Open 

Raffle Quilt— Permit and 
ticket Printing: 

Open 
Raffle Tickets—Selling at 
the meeting:  

Priscilla Mahar 
Monthly Raffle:  

Cori Barrett, 
Evelyn Barker. 

Barnstable County Fair:    
 Open 

 Executive Board 
President:  

Marge Overholtz 
Vice President:  

 Kim Keith 
Secretary:   

Open 
Treasurer:  

Penny Bartlett 
Chairpersons 

Programs:  
Jeanie Weinrich, 
Pat Arcese, Mary Rys 

Newsletter:  
Anne Ford 

Facebook: 
Pam Mulveyhill, 
Anne Ford 

Librarian: 
Mary Podgorski 

Historians:  
 Jan Brooks 
 Pam Muylveyhill 
Sunshine:   

Cyndi MacDougall 
Hospitality: 
 Open 
Membership:   

Linda McAuley 

T hanks are in order for our 2010-2011 slate of officers for a job well done. The 
nomination committee would also like to thank those who have agreed to be on the 

Board for our 2011-2012 year.  There are still positions open if anyone wishes to 
volunteer.  We look forward to a great year ahead with many interesting programs. 

Hol ly  Berr y  Qui l ters  Gui ld  
Summer 2011 

Bits & Pieces 

    2010—2011 
Executive Board 
    President: 
  Marge Overholtz 
   ***********
Vice President: 
    Mary Rys 
    ***********
Secretary: 
    Anna Barrow 
    *************
Treasurer: 
    Penny Bartlett 
    *************

  Chairpersons 
Programs: 
   Jeanine Weinrich 
    Pat Arcese 
Sunshine: 
    Cindy Campbell 
Newsletter: 
    Anne Ford 
Librarian: 
    Mary Podgorski 
Hospitality: 
    Sue Moore 
    Kathleen O’Grady 
Membership: 
   Mary Rys 
Monthly Raffle: 
    Cori Barrett 
    Evelyn Barker 
Comfort Quilts: 
    Jackie Walsh  
    Chris Burgio 
Raffle Tickets Permit & 
Ticket Printing: 
    Regina Martin 
Raffle Ticket Selling: 
    Linda McAiley 
Raffle Quilt Showings: 
    Open 
2012 Raffle Quilt: 
    Evelyn Barker  
    Sue Moore 
2011 Raffle Quilt: 
    Regina Martin   548-4058 
    Mary Rys        457-506 
    Penny Bartlett 477-8559 

 
Maine Quilts 2011  
July 29 - 31, 2011  
Augusta Civic Center, 76 
Community Dr, Augusta, 
Maine  
www.mainequilts.org/quilt-show.org  
 

August  
 

Bayberry Quilters of Cape 
Cod _30th Anniversary Quilt 
Show 
Sew many Pearls!  
August 4, 5, & 6, 2011  
Cape Cod Technical Regional 
High School, Route 124, Har-
wich, MA  
www.bayberryquiltersofcapecod.com  
Lowell Quilt Festival  
August 11 - 13, 2011  
Lowell Memorial Auditorium, 
50 East Merrimack St, Lowell, 
MA 01852 
www.lowellquiltfestival.org  

World Quilt Show - New 
England, Mancuso Show 
Management  
August 18 - 21, 2011  
The Radisson Center of New 
Hampshire, Manchester, NH. 
The Crazy Quilters Guild  has 
booked a bus on August 18, 
2011 which leaves at 8:00 AM 
from Gus Canty Center. and 
returns at 3:30 PM.   The cost 
is $44 which includes the bus 
trip & tip, entrance to the show 
and a goody bag.  Please note, 
sign up is a commitment and 
there will be no refunds unless 
there is a waiting list or a sur-
plus after trip bills are paid.  If 
you are interested, please give 
your check for $44.00 payable 
to Crazy Quilters to Jeanie as 
soon as possible as space is 
limited. 
www.quiltfest.com  

 
June  
 

Vermont Quilt Festival  
June 24 - 26, 2011  
New England's Oldest and 
Largest Quilt Event!  
Champlain Valley Exposition, 
105 Pearl St, Essex Junction, VT 
05452 
www.vqf.org 
 

July  
 

Falmouth Street Fair 
July 13, 2011 
10:00 AM to 6:00 PM 
Barnstable County Fair 
July 16—23, 2011 
12:pm to 10:PM 

Events 

2011-2012 Board Members 



 

 

T his has been quite a 
year for Holly Berries.  

Jeanie Weinrich and Pat 
Arcese have introduced us 
to some changes to the 
program:  Secret Sister, 
Ways and Mean, Service 
Projects, Mystery quilt, 
Block of the Month.  It was 
a pick and choose to partici-
pate at your own discre-
tion—no pressure.  We had 
demos by our members and 
great guest speakers:  Deb 
Tucker, Dotty Blair and 
Vivien Lee Sayre.   
   We tried to do sit and 
sew projects for the dead of 
winter months.  The 
weather wasn’t really coop-
erating on that front.  It 
sounded like most of us 

really missed having our 
meetings in Jan/Feb, but we 
wanted everyone to be safe, 
not sorry they came out 
doors in the nasty weather/
ice and snow 
   Jeanie, Pat and Mary Rys 
will be doing the programs 
for next year.  It sounds like 
they have some great ideas 
again and will hand out a 
questionnaire to find out 
what works for the Holly 
Berry Quilters. 
   It would be nice if we can 
participate in the  
Barnstable County Fair by 
showing quilts at the fair, 
and/or be a quilt watcher 
for a few hours  Please sup-
port them because they 
support our guild. 

Bits & Pieces 

I n the May/June issue 
of Quiltmaker 

Magazine there is an 
article on maintaining 
your sewing machine, 
Sew Well Maintained 
by Melody Munson.  It 
goes over cleaning, oil-
ing, changing needles 
and troubleshooting. 
   On cleaning she rec-
ommends a drop of oil 
on Q tips to clean 
around the bobbin and 
thread take up area.  I 
use pipe cleaners to 
clean around those 
areas.  I don’t need oil 
to attract the fuzz and 
threads to the pipe-
cleaner.  If I clean after 
each bobbin change, it 
helps things to go 
smoothly.  It is a great 
article that can be seen 
at quiltmaaker.com if 
you don’t have the 
magazine. 
     Marge Overholtz 

Tips & Tricks 

    Next September we 
would like to celebrate the 
Holly Berry Quilt Guild’s 
25th Anniversary by doing 
something special.  Mary 
Rys suggested bringing in 
some of the first projects 
you made, either on your 
own or with a guild.  Penny 
Bartlett is looking into 
something we can have 
made to commemorate the 
occasion—for a small fee.  
Any suggestions will be ap-
preciated!  We want our 
first meeting for the Fall to 
be fun for all! 
     Marge Overholtz 
     President 
     Holly Berry Quilt Guild 
 
 

  
  Treasurer’s Report Available at Meeting

Penny Bartlett 
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Presidents Message   



 

 

Summer 2011 

The Year in Review 
Jeanie Weinrich 

Programs summary 2010 - 2011 Holly Berry - where did the time go??? 
 
Sept 2010     Welcome Back to all 
  Secret Sister sign up and guidelines 
  Service Project for year (60 placemats for seniors} Pat Arcese 
  Mystery Quilt sign up 
  Sue Moore - appliqué block of the month 
  Maureen Timmerman  - woven fabric demo 
  Fall table runners 
Oct 2010      Happy Jack Wall Hangings  Pat Arcese 
  Dotty Blair Short Attention Span Quilter 
Nov 2010       Construction of the Mildred Bags with Liz Devlin 
Dec 2010       Holiday Party   Exchange secret sister gifts 
  Comfort Quilts to Falmouth Family Service Center  
Jan 2011        Yo-Yo Necklaces  - Jeanie Weinrich 
  Pandora's Box Quilts 
Feb 2011        "Sealed with a Heart" wall hanging   Pat Arcese 
  SNOW -SNOW and More SNOW 
Mar 2011     Beaded bracelets with the Bead Tree Lady 
  9 Patch Pizazz quilts - Penny Bartlett 
April 2011       Eraser Quilts - messy but fun  Jeanie Weinrich 
  Vivien Lee Sayre Guest Speaker - wall hangings 
May 2011     Auction Day  - items made by our members  $700 ++++ 
                  

WAYS AND MEANS  - new part of programs sponsored by Cori Barrett & Evelyn Barker   
FUN FUN FUN 

Service Project Recap 
 

A M A Z I N G  
 

W e are proud to say that we had 60% partici-
pation for our Quilts to Japan effort and we 

donated a total of 18 quilts and 26 fleeces.   
 
Our Guild also donated a total of 66 comfort quilts 
this year.  Twelve were given to Carriage House in 
North Falmouth and the remaining 54 went to the 
Falmouth Service Center.  
   
Mashpee Seniors appreciated the 60 placemats that 
were donated by us to the Mashpee Senior Center  
Meals on Wheels Program at Christmas Time. 
 

Great work ladies!!!  

 

Dedicated Quilting Weekend 
   November 4, 5 & 6,  2011 
 

I t is an all-inclusive weekend 
(Friday – Sunday) at the Shore-

way Acres Inn, Falmouth, MA … Park your car and 
enjoy a great weekend of sewing, chatting, meeting 
old friends, making new friends, sharing knowledge 
with others … good food and a lot of fun. 
 
For more information email us at:   
DQWCapeCod@gmail.com or the mailing address 
DQW, Attn: Pam, PO Box 496, Forestdale, MA 
02644-0496.  Questions about the weekends, please 
call us: Pam 508-776-1280 or Penny 508-477-8559 --  
leave a message for us if we can't answer when you 
call, and we will call you back!! 
 

 
Next Meeting 

 
Barnstable County Fairgrounds 

June 9, 2011 
10:00 AM 

 
Pot Luck Luncheon 

 

Show & Tell 
 

First Quilt 
 

Left— Right— Center 
(bring three little gifts,  

e.g.. Fat quarter, notion, etc) 
 

Revealing Secret Sisters 
 

Secret Sister final gift 
 exchange 

 
 Members will be asked to  
complete a questionnaire 

regarding what they would 
like to do next year 

 



 

 

Holly Berry Quilters Guild 
P.O. Box 516 
Mashpee, MA  02649-0516 

 

Holly Berry Quilter’s Guild 
Membership Form 

Name:___________________________________________________________________________ 

Address: _________________________________________________________________________ 

Winter address (if different): __________________________________________________________ 

Phone: ______________________________          E-mail: __________________________________ 

     � Renewal  � New Member 

Holy Berry Quilter’s Guild 
P.O. Box 516 

Mashpee, MA  02649-0516 
 

hollyberryquilters@gmail.com 


